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5th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
SATs Week 

Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 
 
Next week our Year Six children will be sitting their SATs tests.  The tests 
will be taking place in the hall and the community room, so please can I 
ask parents and children to keep noise to a minimum while you are on 
the school grounds. 
 
The children have been working very hard towards these tests, so please 
keep them in your thoughts at this important time in their learning 
journey.   

 

 
 

Friday 13th May – Year 6 Only 
The SATs tests finish on Thursday 12th May and on the Friday, the Year 6 class will be having a 
party to celebrate!  This is for Year 6 only.  Therefore, can I ask the parents of the children in Year 
6 to send in some party food on Friday morning. Crisps, cakes, biscuits, sweets etc etc! 

  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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